Arvin Union School District
737 Bear Mountain Boulevard
Arvin, CA 93203

NOTICE OF PROPOSED ADOPTION
OF INCREASED SCHOOL FACILITIES FEES

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Trustees of the Arvin Union School
District will consider input from the public on the proposed adoption of increased school
facilities fees on residential, commercial, and industrial construction.

The proposed increased fees will be levied for the purpose of funding the construction
and reconstruction of school facilities necessary to maintain current levels of educational
services to children in the district.

If you wish additional information concerning the above, please contact Mrs. Georgia
Rhett, Superintendent at rhett@arvin-do.com or telephone the Superintendent at 661-854-
6500.

The Superintendent's Report on the proposed increased fees is on file in the Office of
the Superintendent, and is available for public review. Members of the public are invited to
provide comment, in writing, on or before November 13, 2018, at the above office. The
Board's consideration of the increased fees is scheduled for November 13, 2018.

Any person challenging in court the decision made at the conclusion of such public
hearing may be limited to raising only those issues raised at such hearing or in
correspondence delivered to the school district prior to the close of such hearing.

Dated: November 7, 2018.
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